
Dear Parents and Carers,

Your child has been invited to join the school on a 1 day and night residential trip to Carlton Lodge.
This will take place on the 17th November, 2021. Pupils must arrive at school for 7:45 AM with all
belongings (listed on a separate sheet) ready to board the coach. The itinerary/plan for the time that
the children are away is:

Children will be collected as normal the following day (18th November) at 3:00 PM.

There will be no cost to parents.

If you have any questions, please contact school on enquiries@stmarys.npcat.org.uk

Many thanks,

Mrs A McClurey

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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